
      

NEWSLETTER 8  - AUTUMN TERM 2014 

PANTOMIME 

On Wednesday 10th December we will be taking the whole school to the pantomime at 

Yeovil – ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. We will leave school at approximately 11.00 a.m. and the 

children will need to take their packed lunches with them. Local Food Links will provide 

packed lunches for all those who normally have free school meals, including all KS1 

children. We anticipate returning to school by 4.45 p.m. depending on the traffic in Yeovil, so 

it will mean a late pick-up on that day. If your child is likely to be afraid/ scared of the 

‘baddies’ in the theatre, please speak to their teacher so that we can ensure they sit with an 

adult during the performance. The PTFA have kindly agreed to fund the cost of the coaches 

and the school will subsidise the cost of the tickets, so the contribution we need will be £7.50 

per child. Please return the slip at the bottom of the letter, along with your contribution, by 

Monday 8th December 

WRITER OF THE TERM                                                                                                                 

We like to encourage the children to improve their writing – their task for this term is to find a 

Christmas poem, copy it carefully and illustrate it. We try to display all writing that is sent in – 

they will make a lovely display in time for the Christmas bazaar on Friday 5th December at 

3.30 p.m. Writing in on Monday 1st December please 

CHRISTMAS SERVICES                                                                                                   Our 

Christmas tree Service will be on Friday 5th December at 9.00 a.m. We decorate the tree 

with decorations the children have all made, tell the Christmas story and sing a few carols. 

All welcome.  

Our carol service is on Thursday 11th December in Stower Provost Church at 6.30 p.m. 

This is a real opportunity for the whole family to celebrate the true meaning of Christmas in a 

real church – last year’s service was lovely! 

BRONZE AWARDS; 

The following children have been presented with bronze awards so far this term:- 
OAKS – Ella, William, Lucy 
Chestnuts – Emilie, daisy, Katie, Rosie M. Radha, Chloe, Lucy W,Jago, Henry C. Hannah, 
Alfie, Amelie, Rose. 
Acorns – Adam, William, Izzy, Florence 
Hazel – Sam, Poppy, Eden, Suki, Alice, Chloe C Ollie D. Heather, Leighton, Sammy, Lucy, 
Betsy, George M Johnny, Joel, George T. 
Conkers – Evie, Libby, Brody, Annie, Jacob, Amelia 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for my child/children……………………………………………….. 
to go to the pantomime at Yeovil on Wednesday 10th December.  I enclose a contribution of 
£8.00 and agree to pick up my child at 4.45pm 
Signed ………………………………………………. 


